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Bonham ISD Names Superintendent Lone Finalist

March 21, 2024

At their March 20, 2024, meeting the
Bonham ISD Board of Trustees named Dr.
Joy Wilson as the lone finalist for
Superintendent of Schools for Bonham ISD.
After the state-required 21-day waiting
period, Dr. Wilson is set to become the
District's next l|eader following the
retirement of current BISD Superintendent,
Kelly Trompler.

Dr. Wilson is delighted to return to Bonham
ISD where she began her education
attending Kindergarten at Stephenson
School. Her mother, a Class of 1969 Bonhi
graduate, is thrilled to have her daughter
serve as the next superintendent at her
alma mater.

Dr. Wilson comes to Bonham ISD with extensive knowledge and experience in Curriculum
and Instruction, Educational Leadership, Teacher Development, and Bilingual Instruction. Dr.
Wilson will begin working with Mrs. Trompler for a transition period in late April before
officially taking the reins on July 1, 2024,

"We are excited to welcome Dr. Wilson to Bonham ISD," remarked Chance Roberts,
President of Bonham ISD Board of Trustees. "After an extensive search, the Bonham ISD
Board of Trustees believes Dr. Wilson offers the District a wealth of knowledge in education
including classroom teaching, campus leadership and central office experience. Her
data-driven mindset, emphasis on transformational leadership and intent on keeping
Bonham ISD traditions and family-like atmosphere alive make her the perfect candidate to
succeed Mrs. Trompler as Bonham ISD Superintendent."
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It is the policy of Bonham Independent School District not to discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, or handicap in its vocational programs, services or activities
as required by Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, as amended: Title IX of the Educational Amendments of 1972; and Section 503 and 504 or the Rehabilitation Act of 1973; as
amended. Bonham ISD will take steps to ensure that lack of English language skills will not be a barrier to admission and participation in all education programs and services.



